
RECEIVED BY; 

Republic of the Philippines 
DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY 
(Kagawa ran ng Enerhiya) 

2023-03-O29NTP 

NOTICE TO PROCEED 

MR. DANTE P. ISIDIRO 
Operations Manager 
MG Pacific Trans Corporation 
Km. 54, Manila East Road 
Brgy. Tandang Kutyo, Tanay, Rizal 

Dear Mr. Isidro: 

In reference to the approved contract awarded through Bids and Awards Committee 
(BAC) Resolution No. 034, s. 2023, for the Calendar Year (CY) 2023 Department of 
Energy (DOE) Shuttle Services in the amount of Fifteen Million One Hundred Thirty-
Three Thousand One Hundred Twenty-Five Pesos and Thirty Centavos Only 
(PhP15,133,125.30) or Sixty Thousand Four Hundred Pesos Only (PhP6O400.00) 
per Daily Trips, executed by and between the DOE and MG Pacific Trans Corporation, 
we hereby issue this Notice to Proceed (NTP) for MG Pacific Trans Corporation to start 
the implementation of the Contract. 

Upon receipt of this NTP, MG Pacific Trans Corporation shall be responsible for 
completing the services under the Terms and Conditions of the Contract in accordance 
with the Implementation Schedule. 

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing at the portion 
provided below. 

Please be guided accordingly. 

Very truly yo,I4ts, 

RAPIffAEL P.M. LOTILLA 
Secr,tary 

APR 29 2Q23 
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